
 

 

 

2021 Sporting Clays for Scouting 
Friday September 18, 2021 

Birds Landing Hunting Preserve and Sporting Clays 
 

Covid-19 Safety Precautions 
 
 
The Golden Gate Area Council and Birds Landing Hunting Preserve/Sporting Clays is 
looking forward to welcome shooters and Scouting supporters to the 2021 Golden Gate 
Area Council’s Sporting Clays for Scouting event. We are looking forward to a fun and 
safe event amid the Covid-19 environment. 

 In order to ensure a safe event, the following protocols must be followed: 

 PPE (masks and gloves will be required) If you do not bring your own, we will 
have them available. 
 

 Temperature checks will be given at registration. 
 

 Sanitary Disinfecting wipes will be available. Our safety team will be disinfecting 
surfaces throughout the day. 
 

 Hand Sanitizers will be available. 
 

 Maintain social distancing whenever possible while at the event. 
 

 Lunch will be prepared by the staff at Birds Landing as they have done in the 
past but only available in individual to go containers. 
 

 Individual shooters can register but they will need to familiar with each other in 
order to be assigned a team. 
 

 If you are not feeling well stay home. 
 

 The above protocols must be followed in order to participate. 
 

For more information, please contact Frank Yoke, Director of Development-Golden 
Gate Area Council at 510-577-9221 or frank.yoke@scouting.org. 

mailto:frank.yoke@scouting.org

